
NATIONAL DISASTER MANAGEMENT AGENCY (NaDMA) 

MEDIA RELEASE 

NaDMA Encourages Continued Vigilance 

St. George’s, Grenada – Friday, November 22nd, 2024.  

The Meteorological Office advised the National Disaster Management Agency 

(NaDMA) that over the next two days there is a possibility of increased cloudiness 

with light to moderate showers and a low chance of thunder. 

Accordingly, citizens are informed that with the forecast for rain, there is the 

possibility of flooding.  

Therefore, citizens are urged to be vigilant, monitor the weather conditions over the 

weekend and pay attention to the information issued by the Meteorological Office 

and NaDMA.  

Additionally, do not attempt to cross flooded areas either in vehicles or on foot.  

The Meteorological services and the National Disaster Management Agency 

(NaDMA) will continue to monitor the situation and provide timely updates.  

For additional information, please contact Mrs. Ruth Jacob-Roberts, Public 

Information Officer at NaDMA on 440-8390-4: cell 533-0766, or email: 

admin@nadma.gd and pro@nadma.gd.  
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